

St Peter's Church of England Primary School

Cromwell Street Leeds LS9 7SG



Head Teacher: Mrs E. Holliday Deputy Head: Miss S. Parry Chair of Governors: Mrs V. Dalby Tel: 0113 293 4411 Fax: 0113 293 4422

E: liz.holliday@stpeterscofe.org.uk

www.stpeterscofe.org.uk

Dear Parents,

Winter Weather

Just a quick note to make you fully aware of our procedures should we experience severe weather this winter. We will always aim to open school. If the circumstances are so extreme that we have no choice but to close, we will do **All** of the following:



- Post a message on the home page of the school website: www.stpeterscofe.org.uk
- Post a message on Leeds City Council Website, which has a **School Closure** section.
- Inform Radio Aire and BBC Radio Leeds, who do regular bulletins of school closures.
- Text all first point of contact parents. (If you do not currently receive texts from school, please check with the office that we have your most up to date mobile phone number).
 If you DO NOT receive a text then school will be open and there is no need to call.

If we ever need to close during the school day, we will text all parents. If you are unable to receive texts during the day due to work, please inform the office ASAP and ensure we have a contact telephone number.

Many thanks,

Mrs Holliday

















